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Dear Parents/Carers,							Friday 7th September 2018 





�

















�





A big welcome back to all of our families—and welcome to new families who have just joined us, we hope you all had a fantastic 


Summer break!


The children look very smart in their uniforms, they have all 


behaved excellently on their first week back, and have 


adjusted well to their new classes and teachers.


We are looking forward to meeting our new Nursery children next week!


 








Please bring your child to school every day. Remember our school target is 97% and by coming to school every day you can now win lots of prizes, including supermarket vouchers!





Please do not take your children out of school during term time – you could lose your school place, be fined or even be given a criminal record.
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            Class Attendance


Reception 	-	84.5%


Year 1		-	98.2%


Year 2		-	98.8%


Year 3		-	85.0%


Year 4		-	94.9%


Year 5		-	92.0%


Year 6		-	97.8%








Some of our pupils have now lost their school places due to taking unauthorised absence during term time and parents are currently being taken through the fining process.








(      No Holidays in Term-Time	      (	  If your child is ill, you must contact the office at 8am     (








School Clubs


Breakfast club is back from 8.30am every morning. It is free to all pupils although not recommended for nursery children. A variety of breakfast cereals, bagels and juice are served.


Before and after school sports club will also be starting Monday 17th September. Letters will be going out next week and places will be given on a first come first serve basis.











PE Kit


Can you please make sure all children have a PE kit provided in school each week. For health and safety plain black, slip on pumps needs to be worn, not trainers as laces can cause a hazard. Thank you.
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Contact Details


Can you please make sure all contact details for your child/children are up to date. 


It is extremely important, in a case of an emergency, we can make contact with all parents or guardians. 


Please contact the school office if you need to make any changes to your contact details.























Merit Awards


Yr 1 Yuvraj & Fatima


Yr 2 Yad & Austeja


Yr 3 Daniel & Rachel


Yr 4 Tomas & Ianis


Yr 5 Hashim & Rene


Yr 6 Natalie & Lewis











Awards





Readers of the Week








Y1		Mysha


Y2		Labeeb


Y3		Hanan


Y4		Forry


Y5		Maria


Y6		Rebecca








Foundry School Nursery














Secondary School Applications


We will be helping and supporting all Year 6 parents with secondary school applications.


We will be holding a workshop to help through this process. More information and dates will follow. 


Thank you.











�

















Expectation Meetings





We will be holding parent welcome and expectation meetings for all parents over the next few weeks. We welcome all parents and hope to see you all there.


Thursday 13th September 2018 at 9am – Year 5 and Year 6.


Friday 14th September 2018 at 9am – Year 3 and Year 4.


Monday 17th September 2018 at 9am – Year 1 and Year 2.


Thank you.











                                            

